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and Family Justice Center Services in the unclassified service. If your Board concurs, a 
second hearing to adopt the Ordinance will be set for July 23, 2024. 

The position classification will report directly to the Chief Deputy District Attorney of Victim 
and Community Services and will be responsible for oversight of multiple FJCs and 
frontline Victim Advocates, and the District Attorney’s Safe Harbor Program. The position 
will also be responsible for strategic development, grants, management of federal, state, 
and local funds, policies, procedures, protocols, and staffing of all FJCs and will provide 
presentations to the Board of Supervisors and community organizations. This position will 
be among the highest-level managers within the District Attorney’s Office. 

Due to the scope and complexity of this job classification, it is recommended that your 
Board adopt the attached proposed Ordinance placing this classification in the 
unclassified service (see Exhibit 1). 

3. Amended Exhibit I to the Management Resolution 

Establishment of the unrepresented Director of Victim and Family Justice Center Services 
classification requires that it be added to Exhibit 1 of the Management Resolution to 
ensure it is included in all provisions set forth therein. Copies of the proposed amended 
Exhibit 1 to the Management Resolution are attached as Exhibit 2 (redlined) and Exhibit 3 
(clean copy). 

4. Amended Management Resolution 

For the reasons below, we recommend revising the two sections outlined below in the 
attached proposed amended Management Resolution (redlined copy attached as 
Exhibit 4 and clean copy attached as Exhibit 5).  

4.a. Article 19, Section 1901.D.2, Deferred Compensation County Match 

Discussion and Fiscal Impact 

It is anticipated that there will be no fiscal impact as a result of this action because the 
amendment merely clarifies the amount the County will continue to match to an 
employee’s Deferred Compensation contribution should an employee reach their annual 
contribution limit before the end of the calendar year. This amendment does not in any 
way increase the current amount that the County matches to an employee’s contribution.  

There is no anticipated fiscal impact resulting from this action. The County’s intent and 
actual practice from the onset has been to continue to contribute the value of the County 
match as of the pay period when the individual contribution limit was met. We recommend 
that it be revised prospectively to accurately reflect the County’s intent and practice. 






